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THIS WEEK’S 
LEARNING NEWS

This week in Room 1 we were 
learning about the sounds ‘t’ and ‘i’.  
We enjoyed writing these sounds on 
our partners back.  We have been 
estimating numbers in numeracy.  
We continued our work on massage 
with Mrs McGregor.  We have been 
helping and sharing with our friends.  

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
We were learning the 
importance of taking turns and 
sharing by playing games 
together.

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING
Some of us found making our 
sounds with play doh tricky.  We 
also found throwing the ball into 
the hoop at gym tricky.

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - RESPECT



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
Next we will be learning about the sounds ‘p’ and ‘n’.  We will start 
to use a class reading book to blend sounds together 
independently.  In numeracy we will be finding out about ordinal 
numbers.  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Next week we are having our parents night appointment 
on Thursday.  Please book an appointment through 
Parent Portal if you have not already done so.



IMPORTANT DATES
Thursday 7 November—Parents’ Evening 
Monday 11 November—School closed—Inservice day for staff 
Saturday 30 November—School Xmas Fair 
Thursday 12 and Friday 13 December— Infant Nativity and P4-7 Xmas Shows 
Friday 20 December—close at 2.30 for xmas holidays, returning on Monday 6 
January.
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